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Dear Honorable Chairwoman Senator Gossage and Members of the Senate Health and Welfare 

Committee, 

I strongly urge your support of SB 219. 

I am vehemently opposed to abortion – the intentional brutal murder of innocent preborn children.  

Therefore, I am opposed to any tax-payer money to be used to support or subsidize any so-called 

abortion clinic in any way, directly or indirectly, including the purchase of insurance through the 

Healthcare Stabilization Fund. 

Please use your God-given authority in your position to ensure that Kansan’s tax money will not 

contribute in any way to support/subsidize this most egregious evil practice. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Edmondson             

Senate District 3 

 


